
Dear Iwan 
 
As discussed, Council has no specific comment regarding Cadia modification 10. 
 
Council does ask that the project approval ensures that the intersection of Cadia Road and the new 
site access is constructed to the satisfaction of Council. 
 
In this regard Council notes a Road Opening Permit under section 138 of the Roads Act 1993 is 
required to be obtained from Council prior to works commencing for the new site access road 
intersection with Cadia Road. 
 
Thanks Mark  
 
Mark Dicker 

Director Planning and Environmental Services 

Blayney Shire Council 

PO Box 62 Blayney NSW 2799 
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